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• Is our communication plan for families 
working?   

• Have we heard from everybody?  
• What feedback have we asked for and 

received? 

Thoughts on Continuous Learning 
Weekly Reflection Questions 

The Continuous Learning process in Kansas is designed to allow quality education 
through the end of the academic year, even as COVID-19 precautions mean students 
are learning from home. The Continuous Learning partnership between schools and 
home is new to most educators and families, so Smoky Hill Education Service Center is 
providing these weekly reflection questions to help schools and districts stay on target 
and focused. Visit us at go.smokyhill.org/COVID19, Facebook, or Twitter each week for 
new reflection questions. 

COMMUNICATION 

STUDENTS AND FAMILIES 

• Any students or families we are concerned 
about? 

• How can we help? 
• Who will follow up? 

• Are there consistent communication 
expectations? 

• Have we checked in on staff members’ 
personal well-being? 

• Do staff members have the training and 
resources necessary for the rest of the year? 

STAFF 

BIG PICTURE 

• What’s been the biggest SUCCESS? 
• What’s been the biggest CHALLENGE?  
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